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Please make plans to attend our first meeting on September 9 at UCHS at 4:00.


Our program will cover the information learned at the Apple Store’s iPad training session. We will be discussing business for the upcoming months and paying our dues. 


Hostesses


Pat Phillips, Donna Christopher


Susan Oaks, Donna West





Beta Pi Chapter met on July 8th at The Creamery in Fountain City to plan for the coming school year. Meeting dates were set and programs planned:


9/9: Regular Meeting/iPad training


11/11: Regular Meeting/Crafting


1/13: Regular Meeting/Info Fair


2/10: Orientation


3/10: Regular Meeting/Initiation


5/24: Birthday Brunch





Sept. 9: Scheduled Meeting


UCHS Library 4:00


9/20-21: Xi State Leadership Training


Murfreesboro, TN


Visit Beta Pi: � HYPERLINK "http://www.xibetapi.weebly.com" �www.xibetapi.weebly.com� 


Xi State: � HYPERLINK "http://www.xistate.org" �www.xistate.org�


And : � HYPERLINK "http://www.deltakappagamma.net" �www.deltakappagamma.net� 








-Kim
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If you would like to send a card to some of our DKG sisters who are having some health issues, here are their addresses:


Nancy Leach


4557 Old Hwy. 63


Speedwell, TN 37870





Vera Jo Henegar


102 Westland Dr.


Clinton, TN 37716





July Meeting





The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International promotes key women educators.
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Dues





Attendance Drawing


We will put our names in for our attendance drawing, which will take place at the Birthday Brunch. It will be an Origami Owl locket with Beta Pi charms in it. We will have a picture in the next newsletter.


                                   





Active Dues - $85


Reserve Dues - $58





Dues must be paid by October 1st





       











         





National Women’s History Museum


Legislation entitled the National Women’s History Museum Commission Act of 2013 is currently under consideration in both the House and the Senate (H.R.863, S.398). This act would establish a commission to determine and report on possible locations and develop a fund raising plan for the museum. Although the Museum does not yet have a physical edifice, it continues to provide information and educational resources for and about women. Many DKG members have contributed financially to the museum over the years. To learn what is available, go to � HYPERLINK "http://www.nwhm.org/education-resources" ��http://www.nwhm.org/education-resources�. 





Xi State Leadership Training 2013








Leadership Training will take place in Murfreesboro on September 20 and 21st. We have four members who will be taking part in this training session. Donna Campbell is chairing the Awards Committee; Lana Booker is a member of her committee. Kim Malone is on the Membership Committee. Sherrie Collins is the Corresponding Secretary for the state. They will give a report at the November meeting.





September Meeting











Birthdays


Allena Sharp 9/5           Pat Baker 9/7


Peggy DeBusk 9/10        Beth Edmondson 10/3


Kathleen Graves 10/6    Lana Booker 10/20        








	


		








Don’t forget to visit our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.xibetapi.weebly.com" �www.xibetapi.weebly.com�. If you have suggestions or corrections, please send


to � HYPERLINK "mailto:collins.sherrie@gmail.com" �collins.sherrie@gmail.com�.





Beta Pi Website








Legislative Update





This –n- That


New Teacher Mentoring


We will be discussing ways to encourage new teachers this school year.


Donations


Bring your Change-for-Change donations.


Visionary Chapter


If you would like to contribute to our chapter becoming a Visionary Chapter, we will tell you how.


Backpacks


Donations will be accepted for the Backpack Project.





Big Ridge Basket


Big Ridge Elementary School asked that we donate a basket for their Fall Festival. If you would like to contribute, please bring a toy or game for the basket. The proceeds will benefit the school.
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